
                                     NH Job Posting 
                                 

 

Family Practice Nurse Practitioner 
32 - 40 hours 

 
 

Neighborhood Health is accepting applications for a Nurse Practitioner to provide primary 
care to patients following established standards, practices, and protocols.    
 
You will get to be a part of a team-oriented, supportive environment with no weekend shifts, 
paid holidays, and an attractive benefits package. 
 
As a member of our growing team you will enjoy a fun and diverse community of health care 
professionals whose goal is to improve access to health care in our community and 
surrounding areas. 
 
 
The Nurse Practitioner will:  
 

• Manage the acute and long-term medical needs of NH patients by performing physical 
examinations and preventative health measures within prescribed guidelines 
 

• Ensure that patients receive appropriate education and referrals 
 

• Provide monitoring and continuity of care between clinic visits 
 

• Records physical findings and other pertinent information in patient’s electronic health 
record within the timeframe established  

 

• Participates in Quality Assurance activities as assigned 
 

• Work closely with VP/Chief Medical Officer and administrative staff to ensure individual 
provider productivity goals are achieved. 
 
 
 
 

Full time position with benefits.  Position requires bachelor’s degree in Nursing and candidate 
must be a graduate of an approved Nurse Practitioner Program.  Three years of professional 
nursing experience is required.  Experience in a clinical setting is preferred.  Candidates must 
possess an Indiana State Registered Nurse license, Advanced Practice certification/licensure, 
CSR, and DEA license.  Candidates must be CPR certified.  Interested candidates should 
send a resume along with a cover letter to NH Human Resource Department at: P.O. Box 
11949, Fort Wayne, IN 46862 or by email at HRDEPT@NHCI.ORG or fax (260) 969-2911.  
Neighborhood Health is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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